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Apply Today to Join the Salem Revenue Task Force 

Salem, Ore. — Beginning today, the City of Salem is accepting applications for the 2024 Revenue Task Force.   
 

Do you care deeply about the future of our community and value services provided by the City? Are you 
interested in learning more about how the City works? Are you interested in numbers?  
 
The City of Salem is seeking participants for a Revenue Task Force that is broadly representative of the Salem 
community. Bring your life experience and willingness to work in a group, interacting respectfully with people 
of diverse experience.  
 
The task force will explore ways to fund valued and essential community services. Applications close January 4.  
 
2024 Revenue Task Force Information 

 
Apply here:  
English Application  
Spanish Application  
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